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Greetings to our beloved Family and Friends, 

  The Lord is our Shepherd, we shall not want. For God our Father watches His children, He gives 

us our needs. I pray our desires are His, may His desires and His ways guide our daily lives. We 

pray for your family to be healthy and to trust in the Lord.  

  The folks in Lynch celebrated the 4th of July with a parade, along with a sidewalk art contest. 

On Main Street, children and parents chalked the sidewalks with colorful patriotic symbols and 

historic events.  

  The Lord continued to be at work, we prayed for laborers, and 60 came.  He blessed the July 
Back to School Mission Week. Missionaries from Buck Creek BC, Longs, SC, Ben Avon BC, 
Spartanburg, SC, Wampee BC, Longs, SC, Indian Lake BC, Northport, AL, and Memorial BC, 
Frankfort, KY came to serve.  

  They loved and served more than 400 children and parents. It was like a festival. The children 
received prayer, hotdogs, snowcones, cotton candy, face painting, haircuts, played games, new 
clothes, and shoes…the missionaries shared about servanthood while they washed the 
children's feet. Most important the Holy Spirit saved 13 Souls. Tears of joy and laughter were 
present. The physical and spiritual needs were met; God honored the prayers and work. 

  The missionaries served in another county school; they also prayer walked the local churches 
they attended. Through the resource center, FCM supplied 31 children in lower Harlan County 
with school clothes and shoes.  

  We thank each one that came to serve Jesus Christ this summer. Continue to share His love 
with the folks on your path. 

  The Lord sent some Minnesota teenagers and leaders to work with the Tri-City ministries. 
They served well at Freedom Center. We thank the Holy Spirit for fruitful labor, young Larson 
trusted and believed in Jesus to be his Savior. Please pray for his sister Lynn to believe. 



   

  As the Cumberland River banks overflowed behind the warehouse, two trucks/trailers from 
South and North Carolina arrive with donations. God is on time, the rain stopped the Sun 
shined while we unloaded donations in the warehouse. Again the rains continued, thanks for 
the break, Lord.  

  Most of our county, Harlan County was spared from the flood, but several counties north of us 
were devastated. Loss of life, homes, and cars down the rushing creek. We prayed about how 
to be God’s hands and feet in the Eastern Kentucky relief. After the direction, we contacted our 
source with a Knott County School and received a needs list. We gathered tools, cleaning 
supplies, box fans, shovels, blooms, and other needed stuff. As we drove through the flood 
zone the power of water was witnessed, we saw piles of debris, and the towns and houses 
were destroyed.  

  As we arrived at the Beaver Creek Elementary School I walked by a red truck, a lady called out 
to me, I need a box fan! I responded just a moment I have one. She thanked me as I put it in the 
back of her truck. God our provider never fails. I did not know how much a box fan would mean 
to someone. 

  FCM networked with 11 churches to provide needed items for flood relief cleanup. Many 
volunteers made several trips to carry groceries, baby food, cleaning supplies, cooking 
equipment, personal goods, and so much more to flooded areas.  

  In the next phase, volunteer carpenters have planned to rebuild and prepare homes; this will 
be a 1 to 2-year process. At this time these materials are needed: drywall, drywall screws, 
lumber, wood screws, and floor and wall insulation. 

  We heard the stories of physical pain, hurting, and angry folks throughout the county; they 
have lost all hope. The volunteers listened and shared their Hope in Jesus. 

 

 

 



 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 





 

 
 
OCTOBER and LATER NEEDS ARE HANDS AND FEET…boots on the ground 
URGENT NEED 
Freedom Center Ministries are serving and working with Knott Co. Topmost, KY flood relief. 
They are in the phase of rebuilding and working on the homes. Our contact person said the 
MOST URGENT NEED is an army of volunteers to help. The Topmost community sleeping 
quarters for volunteers are the church for females and the fire department for males. The 
Agape House in Lynch, KY is available contact us to reserve. It is a 1 1/2-hour drive to Topmost. 
 

Missionary Teams on the 2022 Calendar 

September 29th - October 2nd Varen PC Iva, SC 

October 2nd - 6th Davies/McClain BA, Owensboro, KY 

October 9th - 14th Union BC, Griffin, GA 

October 18th - 20th  Jamestown BC, Conway, SC 

October 20th - 23rd  FBC Salisbury, Salisbury, NC 



Open Dates are available from November through December, as God leads contact FCM. If your 

church/group is planning to come and serve with Freedom Center Ministries, please contact us. 

Thank you!  

Agape House Lynch, KY is a place where missionaries stay when they GO/come to serve.  

     

PRAISE OUR LORD FOR:   

• Holy Spirit's faithfulness in every detail of life & ministry  

• The volunteers helping with this ministry by giving their time, talents, and 

resources to build relationships with our local people  

• Our health, families, medical personnel, public workers 

• Financial and physical resources donated  

• 781 friends served at FC   

• Faithful ministry and prayer partners 

 

PRAY TO THE ALL-SUFFICIENT ONE FOR:   

• Mercy and strength for Ukraine folks 

• God’s wisdom about a soup kitchen  

• American, World/Gov. leaders, and medical personnel 

• FCM folks on prayer list: salvation, jobs, healing  

• Hurricane folks in FL, GA, and SC 

• Missionary couple/family for long-term service with FCM (request sent to North 

American Mission Board) 

• Unbelievers around the World 

Prayer Warriors, we cherish your prayers!! Thank Ya'll on behalf of our people group in The 

Appalachians; may God’s blessings continue to flow to His people. Robin and George are 

humbled “Serving our Father by serving His People” in the Southeastern Kentucky Mountains. 

Thank you for your PRAYERS and support! May God receive the glory and honor in our works.  



FCM SHOP NEEDS AT THIS TIME:  

• T-Shirts long and short sleeve for all genders, ages, and sizes 

• Men's blue jeans 30 - 36 waist sizes 

• Women’s current style blue jeans  

• Men's summer and winter tennis shoes 

• Women's flat shoes, no high heels 

• Men and women XL - 5X clothing all seasons 

• All sizes sheet sets (especially queen and king) 

• Rugs all sizes 

 

  

In the Vine, John 15 ... Servants for Jesus Christ!  

George and Robin Lewis, Directors      

Linda Alford, Co-Director                                     
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